
NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT to the 

COLUMBUS LONG TERM CARE SOCIETY 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING on JUNE 29, 2016 
 

Three board members, Frank Schober, Donna Trasolini and Tom Wilson are 

eligible for re-election this year.  All three have agreed to have their name 

put forward for re-election.  After serving nine consecutive years on the 

Board of Directors, Peter Wong is retiring.  We are most grateful for Peter’s 

contributions as board and committee member, as well as major donor. 

 

Joe Apolonia has accepted his nomination to the Board for the 2016-2019 

term.   

 

Joe has held several leadership positions with the Knights of 

Columbus since 1979.  He has served as Director for various public trading 

companies and also served as President for the United Steel Workers of 

America.   Mr. Apolonia holds both a B.Comm and MBA degree as well as 

the professional designation A.SC.T (Applied Science Technologist).  Mr. 

Apolonia is an active Realtor with Royal LePage. 

 

 

The potential slate for Board of Directors, 2016-2017 is: 

  

Joe Apolonia, Richard Da Costa, Armand Giroday, Jo-Anne Harrison, Edwin 

Hawthorne, Bob Lewko, Stanley Pidsadny, Greg Rahn, Frank Schober, Michael 

Steffen, Donna Trasolini and Tom Wilson. 

 

We are requesting further nominations. 

 

Respectfully submitted by: 

 

Donna Trasolini 
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